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Co-Chair of Firm’s Healthcare Practice Discusses How
Employers Will Handle COVID-19 Vaccine

News

1.06.21


In an interview with SHRM, Kevin Troutman weighs-in on the topic of employers mandating the

COVID-19 vaccine for their organizations. Kevin encourages employers to closely monitor state and

local developments as some elected officials have discussed banning vaccination mandates. He also

reminds employers to think through ways of encouraging the vaccine and provides some important

information about vaccine incentive plans.

To read the article, visit SHRM (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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